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May 16, 2014 
 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Attn: Stuart Siegfried 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 
 
Re:  REN Case # 13-0255-EL-REN, Archbold Area Local Schools 
 
Dear Mr. Siegfried, 
 
As previously disclosed, Archbold Area Local Schools has decided to file an application with GATS 
instead of MRETS as originally listed in the Application.   
 
The District has entered into a contract to sell 375 RECs (375,000 kWh)/year for a five (5) year period 
to a local business.  This amount of RECs created in 2013 has already transferred to this other entity 
and we and the district will work with the PUCO and GATS to ensure that no double counting of these 
or future RECs occur. 
 
Should you have any additional questions or needs, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Thank you in advance for your assistance with this issue. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
 
 
Krystal Naylor 
Business Manager 
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